
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ref: 3557 IMA  

08 April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent, 
 
It is that time of the year when we start to plan for our end of year trips.  We are writing to invite your child 
to attend one of our trips on Wednesday 9th July 2025. This continues to be an important event in the 
school calendar as it develops our sense of community and is a celebration of the hard work put in this year. 
All Year 7,8,9 & 10 pupils are invited, though the school reserves the right to withdraw a school place trip 
based on student engagement and conduct in school leading up to trip day. Following the deadline for 
payment, tickets will be purchased and therefore no refunds will be available after this time. 
 
We have canvassed our students about possible trip options and are now able to offer students a choice of 
four different trip activities. 
 
Blackpool Pleasure Beach - £35 
Leaving school at 9.00am and arriving back at school at approximately 5.00pm. Students who would 
normally get the school bus home would need to make alternative arrangements. 
 
Southport - Cinema and Bowling - £18 
Leaving school at 9.15am and arriving back at school at approximately 3.00pm.  This would be in time for the 
school buses home.  The film that this group will be going to see will be confirmed once the group is 
confirmed. 
 
The Trafford Centre - £15 
Leaving school at 9.15am and arriving back at approximately 4.30pm.  The price of this trip is for transport 
only.  This trip is only open to Year 9 and 10 pupils and there are a limited number of places available.  Once 
at The Trafford Centre students would be free to make use of all of the activities such as shopping, dining, 
cinema etc.   
 
Chorley - Battlefield - £30 
Leaving school at 9.30am and arriving back at school at approximately 1.30pm for lunchtime. The students 
who attend this trip will join in some of the school-based activities for the afternoon session. 
 
Any student who does not wish to attend any of the trips on offer will attend school at the normal times but 
will have an alternative day filled with a range of activities. 
 
On all of the trips students are representatives of Burscough Priory Academy and as such the expectation is 
that students will behave in a polite and considerate manner at all times in accordance with our behaviour 
policy. The decisions and instructions of staff must be entirely respected and followed at all times. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
There will be limited places available for some of the trips due to the capacity at the venues, so this will be 
on a first come first served basis. Payments for the trips should be made through the school’s online 
payment system. Further details about the online payment system can be found on our website. Your 
payment will confirm your place on the trip. We will also send a confirmation of which trip your child is 
attending after the deadline of Friday 16th May. 
 
At the end of the half term, we will gather the numbers for each trip and information about dress, lunches 
and further details will be sent out to you. If you have any concerns, questions or you wish to discuss trip 
payments please email enquiries@burscoughprioryacademy.org quoting ‘School Trip 2025’. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

I Mayne  
 
Assistant Headteacher  


